
From: Brian Swets

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I would like to voice my support for the opt-in rule.  No one should be 
automatically enrolled into any program no matter the business, but this 
especially applies to financial institutions.  They have abused the system to 
make billions of dollars for themselves.  If people truly want the overdraft 
protection, they will choose to sign up for it, but the key word there is 
"choice."


